Minutes from the WPNS Meeting on February 1, 2022

held at Mount Lebanon United Methodist Church

1. Inthe absence of Corleen Chesonis, Vice President Tom Corey opened the meeting at 7:35 pm.

2. Tom Uram called the motion, seconded by Gill Hunt, to approve the minutes from the previous
meeting held on January 4, 2022. There were no additions or corrections, therefore the minutes
were approved as written.

3. Next, Larry Hufnagel presented the Treasurer’s Report for January. Since the last report, there
was no activity, therefore the current balance is $1,639.25. There were some dues collected and
expenses to be made (in memory of Tom and Ted), but they did not happen yet. Bank
statements are attached to the minutes. The report was approved.

4. Committee Reports:

No reports

5. Correspondence:
None

6. Old Business:

The is no progress on the issue of donating a brick to Historical Society, so it was tabled till next
month.

7. New Business:

There were brief announcements and reminders about the upcoming shows: South Hills —
happening next week February 12 and PAN show - planned for May 19-21, 2022. Tom Uram
would be attending the meeting about the upcoming PAN show tomorrow.

8. Tom Uram gave a fascinating presentation on Lafayette Dollar and provided the audience with
printed materials on the subject to take home. It was followed by sharing stories of new and old
acquisitions by all attendees during the regular show & tell segment of the meeting.

9. The meeting was adjourned at 8:38 pm.

In absence of Malcolm Johnson, the minutes were recorded and respectfully submitted by Gosia
Fort



